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Labor and Business Committee 

 

 

Dear Chairman Taylor and members: 

 

    SB 916 is a glaring example of how little our super-majority understands about 

both human nature and economics. Squeezing already overtaxed business people to 

pay for unemployment of workers who have walked off the job only incentivizes 

strikes. This should not be an obligation of people who can barely pay their expenses 

now due to the self-indulgence of our legislature. 

   Oregonians are already going to feel the withdrawal of Federal funding because 

you insist on remaining a Sanctuary state for criminal aliens. I don’t want to dig 

deeper into my pockets to pay for people not to work. Vote no on SB 916. 

 

Expecting common sense, 

Lyneil Vandermolen 


